
From: Christine Roberts <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Re: Neighbourhood Plan 
 

To Totnes Town Councillors 
 
Please help me to dare to believe that we can buck the trend of profits before people & 
continue to be a town that leads the way in alternative, creative yet realistic approaches to 
our modern problems; often dictated to us by those who have no connection to Totnes. 
 
I believe the Atmos Plan, in its entirety, put forward by TCDS can offer a balanced use of 
that derelict site that is such an eyesore for visitors arriving by train.  
 
I believe it is a manifestation of another way and will also demonstrate to others that it is 
possible for a community to resist the shortsighted profiteering of developers. 
 
People love visiting our town and often stay , as I did myself 20 years ago, we have to 
accommodate them without destroying the very thing that draws us here. 
 
Thank you 
 

Christine 


